
I have had a fabulous year serving 
as your president. Our 
membership is committed to our 
purpose, and that made my job so 
much easier.  I could count on 
everyone to jump in and take 
responsibility for getting all of our 
stuff done!  And did we ever: 
increased membership, adopted 
new branding initiative from our 
national office, awarded 
scholarships and once 
again,  executed a fabulous 
Celebrity Luncheon. Through our 
programs we learned about living 
in a man’s world, the  power of 
volunteering, how local 

investigative journalists hone their craft and much more happening in our town. 
And we shared our bounty during the holidays. Pretty awesome year. 
 

I was presented this picture as my parting gift, and I cannot tell you how perfect it 
is. We talked all year about the power women hold while sitting in circle, and this 
print illustrates it so well.  It now hangs in my dining area, over the table where I sit 
in circle with friends and family. I’ve had time to study it, as it greets me for my 
morning coffee.  The women in circle are of all different colors.  The robes are of 
different colors. The hairstyles are varied. Doves encircle their circle. And a multi-
colored heart is placed over the circle.  Pretty fascinating.  The power of circles and 
diversity. 
 

And on to our next year with Lindsay at the helm. She will develop her own 
circle.  Good luck to her and next year’s officers.  Let’s see just how big this circle 
can get! 



What a year, AWC! At the May Program Meeting, Jo Lang-

ston presided over her last meeting as President, and she 

recognized 4 members for their contributions and dedica-

tion to the chapter over the previous year. 

Valerie Moreno and Donya Butler each received the 

“Stepping Up” Award.  The “Mother Hen” Award went to 

Glenys Young, and recognition for “Queen of the Eyeroll” 

was awarded to Kaley Daniel.  

This year, Valerie served as VP of Programs and delivered 

a stellar group of engaging speakers for the monthly pro-

gram meetings. Valerie is also chairing the 2018 profes-

sional development workshop scheduled for this Fall and 

entitled “Business of the Future.” 

If you spent any time on the AWC Lubbock website, Face-

book page or Instagram feed, Donya was the brains and 

creative behind all as VP of Communications.  The adver-

tising agency DesignEnvy, which she co-founded, was also 

responsible for the Celebrity Luncheon publicity and col-

lateral. You go, girl! 

Glenys’s duties are somewhat behind the scenes, but AWC 

would fall apart without her! She coordinates all of our 

emails and collects the RSVPs for each and every meeting. 

Then, she coordinates the meal, seating and A/V services 

with the Lubbock Women’s Club. Glenys is also a heckuvan 

editor and managed the Celebrity Luncheon script this 

year.     

And finally, Kaley Daniel serves on the National AWC 

Board as Vice Chair. Isn’t the photo explanation enough? 

Many thanks to Jo Langston, who gracefully served as 
AWC President during the 2017-2018 year. From the 

2017 July planning retreat to the National Conference, 
through the Celebrity Luncheon, and still today, she 

embodies the power found when women sit in circle. 
She is a strong and level-headed leader and mentor, 
and most importantly, a FUN chic! Jo, we appreciate 

you and your ongoing commitment to AWC!  
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